
Website: www.greenlough.com

Deaths: We offer our sympathy to the family and friends
of Eamon Madden, Moyagoney Road & Caitlin-Rose
McMullan, Castledawson, who died recently.

Anniversaries: Eugene O’Neill, Brigid Madden, Paul
McAllister, Margaret McAllister, Barney Madden,
Vincent O’Loughlin, Sarah O’Loughlin, John McPeake,
Mamie McPeake, Aidan McQuillan, Mary Agnes McCallion.

Greenlough/Bellaghy/Ballyscullion Schedules
Tuesday 18 March Greenlough 9.30am

Rosary 7.30pm

Wednesday 19 March Bellaghy 9.30am

Thursday 20 March
Greenlough

Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm
Mass 7.30pm

Friday 21 March Bellaghy 9.30am

Third Sunday in Lent
Saturday 22 March

Greenlough 5.30pm
Children’s Liturgy

Anniversary Mass for Bernadette Clarke

Bellaghy 7.00pm

Third Sunday in Lent
Sunday 23 March

Greenlough 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for Mary Conlan

Ballyscullion: 10.00am 

Bellaghy: 11.00am

ST. PATRICK’S DAY
Monday 17 March 2025
Greenlough: 10.00am

Ballyscullion: 9.00am;  Bellaghy: 11.00am

A Special Collection will be taken up at the
St. Patrick’s Day Mass for Clerical
Education & Ongoing Formation. 

There is a special envelope in your box. 

Pilgrims of Hope - Holy Year 2025
When spending time in the presence of Jesus in the Blessed
Sacrament, during times of Adoration or at other times, it’s
good to pray in silence - there may also be occasions when
the Rosary is recited in public - ready to listen in prayer to
what the Lord wants to say to us, and to bring our requests
into His loving presence. We might ask for forgiveness of
our sins, and call on the Holy Spirit to help us to
understand what God has given to us in the person of
Jesus. It can be an opportunity to bring our own particular
intentions to the Father, as we pray for our families and
friends, our neighbours or colleagues; for the sick, the
poor and needy of our world; for peace; for vocations to
the priesthood and religious life. We could choose to bring
a Bible or a book of Psalms to help us to meditate on God’s
word. Praying the Rosary unites us with Mary, the Mother
of God, who accepted God’s will for her and, through that
acceptance, brought Jesus into the world. As we finish our
time of Adoration we might pray for the grace to bring
Jesus into our world - our homes, our workplaces, the
places where we meet and socialise with one another.

SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT
SUNDAY 16 MARCH 2025



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish
Information
Fr. O’Hagan

028 7938 6259

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1218

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

Email
greenloughparish

@gmail.com

NEW PARISH ENVELOPE BOXES 
are now available for collection

on the table in the Church.

Please note: Some envelope
numbers  have changed this year so
look for your box via your address.

* PLEASE DO NOT START USING THESE
ENVELOPES UNTIL SUNDAY 6 APRIL.

* If any details are incorrect or you do not receive
any envelopes, please contact the office. 

* If you wish to contribute by standing order please
contact Paddi in the parish office. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and generosity.

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE
Please send all Anniversary Names

and Notices to the Parish Office 
by 1.00pm on Wednesday. 

Parish Collections - 8/9 March 2025
Weekly

Envs
Monthly

Envs
Loose
Cash

TOTAL
WEEKLY

£621.83 £86.00 £361.77 £1069.60

GROTTO DONATIONS
Donations Envelopes may be put into the
Box in the Church or can be given to any
Committee member: Bridin Henry,
Christina Carey, Josie Toner, Maria
Lagan, Martina McErlean, Michael
Henry, Shauna Lynn.

If you wish you may write your name in the inside of the
donation envelope and your intentions will be offered up

at the first Rosary said at the Grotto. Thank You.

SSPX Resistance Ireland 
Note from Bishop McKeown

SSPX Resistance is a group holding Masses within the
territory of the Diocese of Derry. Given their presence here
in the Diocese of Derry, I find it necessary to stress the
following:

* The priests associated with SSPX Resistance Ireland are
not in full communion with the Catholic Church and they do
not accept the full teaching authority of the Church.

* The priests of SSPX Resistance Ireland administer
sacraments, but do so illicitly - that is, without the necessary
faculties and approval of the Church.

* The Catholic Church has no supervision whatsoever of
the priests or ministers of SSPX Resistance Ireland, who
have no connection with the Diocese of Derry in terms of
Safeguarding practices and policies and are not overseen by
the Bishop of Derry.

Considering this information, I urge all the faithful to remain
steadfast in communion with the Church, united with the
Holy Father and the bishops who share in full communion
with him. Let us continue to pray for the unity of the Church
and for those who have distanced themselves from full
communion, that they may one day be reconciled.

Bishop Donal McKeown

VOCATIONS: We ask God's blessing
on those being called to serve as priests
of the diocese of Derry, that they will
have the faith and trust of Abraham and
St Patrick, and that they will listen to
Jesus, the Son of God, the Chosen One. 

We welcome into God’s family
Sadie Marie Henry-Magee,

Portglenone, who was baptised recently.


